
Complete Streets Committee 
Meeting Agenda 

 
Date: ​6pm, Wednesday, 10/28/20 
Location: ​Second Floor, Auburn City Hall 
Committee Members: ​Craig Saddlemire, Chair (Lewiston), Jeremiah Bartlett, Vice Chair 
(Auburn), David Das, Secretary (Auburn), Zachary Pettengill (Lewiston), Larry Pelletier 
(Auburn), Bob Rand (Lewiston), Katherine Boss (Public Health Representative, Auburn), Roger 
Fuller (Lewiston), Joshua Daigle (Auburn) 
 
Agenda Items 
 

1. Welcome and Updates 

2. Acceptance of Minutes 2/26/20 

3. Court Street Improvements 

4. Auburn Updates 

a. Resurfacing Danville Corner Road, Beech Hill Road, Black Cat Road 

b. Reconstruction Projects 

5. Lewiston Updates 

a. See Page 2 

6. Lewiston - separated multi-use path network 

7. Complete Streets Website 

a. https://www.lewistonmaine.gov/804/Complete-Streets-Committee 

b. https://www.auburnmaine.gov/pages/government/complete-streets-committee 

8. Next Mtg November 

9. Adjourn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lewistonmaine.gov/804/Complete-Streets-Committee
https://www.auburnmaine.gov/pages/government/complete-streets-committee


Lewiston Staff Updates 

-Birch, Jefferson, Caron and Walnut sidewalks have been completed.  We are working to get a couple of 

guy wires moved out of the sidewalk. 

-We plan to go to bid soon for curb and sidewalks on Howard St and Shawmut St to continue down the 

tree street neighborhood. 

-I have not received preliminary plans yet from Gorrill Palmer on the crosswalk improvement project 

outlined below under design. 

-Intersection Improvements Phase 1 (Main and Russell)- New ramps and ped heads have been installed. 

AD Electric is waiting on some equipment to make the fiber connection to the other three intersections. 

-Intersection Improvements Phase 2- Preliminary plans are attached as submitted to MDOT for review 

for 7 intersections on East Ave plus Lisbon/Essex.  We welcome the committee’s comments. 

-Main St- No update, waiting for survey data from MDOT to move forward with design work. 

-East Ave, Homefield to Fairlawn- no update, Gorrill Palmer is working on the two way left turn traffic 

study 

-Simard Payne/Oxford St fencing and guardrail is under construction to improve the looks of the lower 

canal. 

-We are working with the new owners of the Continental Mill on a layout for a future riverwalk path 

connecting Cedar St to Simard Payne with a new pedestrian bridge over the cross canal behind Museum 

LA.  They have already done some trimming along the river to make it more visible. 

 


